
 

Festive Season Office (Administration) Closure  
Policy 

Objective  

 

To establish a Council Policy on the closure of the Administration Office during the 
Festive Season (Christmas to New Year). 

Strategy 

 
As a family-friendly Council, the Administration Office will be closed during the Festive 
Season (Christmas to New Year).  The Chief Executive Officer is required to advise 
staff of the dates of the office closure by 1 July that year and ensure that the Town is 
able to respond to emergencies or urgent issues. 

Application 

 

Responsibility for the implementation of this policy rests with the Mayor, Councillors 
and Chief Executive Officer.  The Policy is to be reviewed every three years.  

 

Policy Type: Strategic Policy 

 

 

Link to Strategic Community Plan: 
Leadership and Governance  

 

Responsible Officer:  Chief Executive 
Officer and Director Corporate Services 

 

Last Review Date: September 
2017Version 2 

 

Next Review due by: May 2020 

 


